
Special Election for Verizon Cell 
Site Leases Scheduled for 
September of 2024

• The Planning Department is hosting an 
informational meeting for voters on Tuesday, 
August 20, 2024, at the Multi-Purpose Building 
beginning at 5:30 PM.

• The Special Election will decide whether or not 
to renew Verizon’s leases at Grey Mountain 
(Peach Springs) and Canyon Vista (Buck & Doe, 
Road south of Grand Canyon West). 

• Bring your questions. 
• For more information, please contact Kevin 

Davidson, Planning Director 
• 887 Highway 66, Peach Springs, AZ 
• (928) 769-1310
• Kevin.Davidson@Hualapai-nsn.gov

• For those wishing to participate virtually, a 
Zoom link is available: 

• https://us06web.zoom.us/j/83746904586?pwd=
PEfIVrVYchHposOz36umVMsbdriNPQ.1

• Phone Number: (346) 248-7799 
• Meeting ID: 837 4690 4586 Passcode: 675787 
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